Newsletter 9 – 12th November 2023

Hello.

I hope this newsletter finds you well. Please see the following latest news:

1] Feel Good Friday and cake stall (before half-term)

Thank you to Gabriel, Lily and the Healthy Schools Committee for the super day we have all had.

Thank you for the super cake stall after school led by Riley, Ava-Rose and Oscar's mum. This raised £44.

2] Parents evenings

Thank you ever so much for meeting us last week to discuss your child/ren. It was fantastic to share the amazing progress of your child/ren with you.

3] Home School Journey

Our Home School Learning Journey came home with your child on Friday. 1 box a week for the 6 weeks. A chance to enjoy working together and to see the sort of things we are doing with the new curriculum for Wales and within our topic.

4] Remembrance – We talked abut it this week.

We made poppies and put them on the window of the village hall with the words Lest we Forget. Thank you for supporting.



5] Children in Need

The School Council have organised lots of fun ideas for Children in Need which is next FRIDAY 17TH NOVEMBER.

Cake and biscuit sale (donations of cakes greatly received!) – 50p each

Wear something crazy (or Pudsey related)

Party games (School council will lead each class)

Pudsey treasure hunt

Pudsey picnic

Pudsey fashion show

There will be small prizes for the craziest outfit and winners of the party games and treasure hunt!

A donation of £1 for wearing your own clothes would be gratefully received and all proceeds will go towards Children in Need!

We look forward to letting you all know how much we have raised.

Diolch yn fawr

School Council

Coming soon:

Friends newsletter

Playarea - being improved soon